
CONGRATULATIONS!

PittMed Professionalism Accolade

“Senior medical student Tyler Miller was instrumental in the development and 
delivery of the "Virtual Ophthalmoscopy" sessions for PittMed MS1s that took 
place on January 12, 13, 14. He and his peers spent hours in planning 
sessions, collecting photos, practicing teaching and ultimately delivering this 
novel content to the junior medical students. I was impressed by the students' 
creativity, organization and their obvious joy in learning and teaching the 
subject matter. 

In addition, at the request of  the admissions department, he & the team 
staged an encore performance for the PittMed Second Look Day on the evening 
of April 23.

These sessions would not have been possible without him.
I am grateful for the opportunity to work with him and wanted to express my 
admiration for his professionalism.”

-- submitted by UPSOM faculty
Advanced Physical Exam, Spring 2021

www.omed.pitt.edu/PAIR

Tyler Miller
Medical Student, MS3
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